
 

 

  

 
 
 

12th June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

 

The assessed expedition weekend is on Saturday 23rd until Sunday 24th June 

2018. Students need to be dropped off and picked up from the campsite near 

Ivinghoe.  

 

Town Farm, Ivinghoe, Leighton Buzzard, Buckinghamshire, LU7 9EL 

● Drop off - Saturday 23rd June – 8:30am 

● Pick up - Sunday 24th June – 3pm (Approx.) 

 

Students must arrive at the campsite with all of their equipment and kit required 

for the weekend. 

 

All students have been given the task of planning their two routes for their 

assessed expedition. The deadline for this is Friday 15th June. 

 

Please note that all students need to upload their log sheets and 

assessors’ reports of the volunteering, physical and skills section on their 

edofe account prior to the assessed expedition. 

 

Please remind your child about behaviour whilst on the weekend expedition. Any 

irresponsible or inappropriate behaviour will be dealt with accordingly.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please can I ask you to contact me via email 

(kthomas@bestacademies.org.uk). 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Miss Kate Thomas                                                                                                

Head of P.E., D of E Leader 
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